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MEMORANDUM 

DATE: July 19, 2023 

TO: Mike Behm, Director 
Division of Planning and Engineering 

FROM: Joanne Hight, Program Manager 
Office of Administration  

SUBJECT: Transportation Commission Meeting – July 27, 2023 
Item for Consideration 

Consideration of BIG Grant Distribution 

The 2024 Local Bridge Improvement Grant (BIG) procedures document approved on June 29, 2023 
allowed the Department of Transportation (SDDOT) to allocate 75% of the BIG share for the cost of 
design engineering or construction and construction engineering on Preservation and Major 
Rehabilitation/Replacement projects.   

For Preservation Projects and Major Rehabilitation/Replacement projects that were awarded BIG 
grants prior to the adoption of the FY 2024 procedures, SDDOT is asking the Transportation 
Commission to make a motion authorizing SDDOT to make grant distributions in accordance with the 
FY 2024 procedures.   

Cc: File 
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